
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1475/21-22                                                 17.10.2021 

 

Circular 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Sub: Winter vacation dates 

 
As per the notification received from SPEA, winter vacation for students 

will be from 12th December 2021 to 30th December 2021 and the 

classes will resume on Sunday, 2nd January 2022. 

 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 


